
Boxes of Kindness

Secondhand Uniforms

Thankyou to everyone who donated secondhand uniforms for our stall, and to everyone who
dropped past to grab something.  Our new Foundation families were particularly grateful for
the amazing quality of uniforms they were able to obtain.  Our secondhand uniform sales are

now closed for the year, we will hold our next stall in Term 1 2024.

3 November 2023

P & F NEWS

Are we on the home stretch yet?

Our school community has kindly been gifted some Christmas
hampers for families who may need a bit of extra support this

year.  If you or someone you know in our school community
would like one of these hampers, please contact Jess at

mprps.community@gmail.com by Friday 10th November.

Your privacy will be protected at all times and hampers will be
delivered directly to you by Jess.

Thanks to the Su family

for this week's cake raffle

prize!

We raised $28.00!

Cake Raffle

Christmas Raffle

We will soon be starting preparations for our
annual Christmas raffle, and I’m looking for an

enthusiastic volunteer to help me organise
this year’s event.  The help needed is to call
out for donations from the community, help

prepare raffle booklets to go home, help
prepare the raffle prizes on site in the week

before the Christmas concert and help me set
the raffle prizes up on the night.  The time

commitment is approximately 6-8 hours over
a period of 4 weeks.

If you can help me out, please let me know
ASAP!

Christmas Concert
BBQ

Our Christmas ConcertBBQ is our last whole ofschool P&F event for theyear.  Look out for moreinfo on times and helping
out soon!



More

news

Want to get in touch?

Leonie Semmens
Parents & Friends Coordinator

Email:

Leonie
P&F Coordinator:

 mprps.pf@gmail.com

Jess
Community Support:

mprps.community@gmail.com

Facebook:
Find us on Facebook:

@mprpsparentsandfriends

WhatsApp:
Join the P&F WhatsApp Group:

Community Support

 If you are finding yourself struggling financially during
this time, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Jess who

is our Community Services Representative. She will
maintain the strictest of privacy and can help with

getting food on the table for your family. You might
need help with school snacks or lunches, or even

dinners for the week. 

Similarly, if you find yourself in a secure financial place
at the moment, you might like to reach out to Jess to

see how you can provide confidential support to others
in our community. You can email Jess at: 

mprps.community@gmail.com

Volunteer Morning Tea

Our volunteer morning tea will
be held in early December, as a
way of saying thankyou to all of

you who have volunteered at the
school in 2023 in one way or

another.

Look out for more information
soon.

2024

We are already thinking ahead to 2024 and what we might
start,  stop or keep doing.  If you have any feedback or an
idea to share, please get in touch, either in person, via the

WhatsApp group or email address below.

Next week I’ll share a plan of what’s currently on the 2024
calendar.
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